
Here are a few reminders about our Christmas  

programs this Tuesday, Dec. 9th… 

 

Our programs will be held at the Higley Center for the Performing Arts, located at  

4132 E. Pecos Rd. Gilbert, 85295.  The parking lot is just west of the HCPA (off 

Pecos Rd.)  This lot will fill up fast, so there is overflow parking on the other side 

of the school (off Recker Rd.) where you can park and walk through the campus of 

the school to the HCPA.  Please allow sufficient time for parking. 

The Kindergarten program will begin at 6:30.  If your child has been assigned a 

special part they need to be there at 6, in costume.  All other kindergartners need 

to be there at 6:15.  The program will last about 30 min.  Once the kindergarten 

families have cleared out, we will open the doors for 1-6th grade families. 

1st-6th grade program will begin at 7:30.  Those children who have special parts 

should arrive at 7, all others should be there by 7:15.  The program will last about 

45 min. 

Since this is a very special night, the children DO NOT have to wear uniforms!  This 

is their chance to shine, so please have them dress up in their Sunday best. 

The children have worked so diligently to prepare for this exciting night!  I can’t 

wait for you to hear them!  It’s going to be a wonderful evening! 

 

Thank you! 

Jennifer Pearce 

Happy Valley East Music Ed.        

 

 


